
 

 

 

 

  

August 2023 Newsletter 

 

 

*All center birthdays 

will be celebrated on 

August 24th & 25th * 

 

Elyse – 2nd  

Milena – 5th  

Hana – 6th  

Liam (P2) – 8th 

Remington – 11th 

Logan (TB) -19th  

Isaac – 20th  

Miles – 22nd  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

As always, French will be every Wednesday, Dance every other 

Monday, and Music every other Thursday! On top of that we 

also have: 

Little Scholars Annual BBQ- August 4th 

Civic Holiday (Closed)- August 7th 

Disney Day – August 8th  

Book Lover’s Day- August 9th  

Pajama Day – August 11th 

Favourite Colour Day- August 14th 

Camping Day- August 18th 

Dinosaur Day – August 22nd  

Celebrating ALL Birthday Days - August 24th & 25th 

Tie Dye Day - August 28th  

Beach Day – August 29th  

 

 

 

 

 

As we come to the close of another Summer, we sadly have to 

say goodbye to many of our Preschool friends! It has been so 

wonderful to watch our friends learn and grow throughout their 

time at Little Scholars. Although we are sad that so many of our 

friends are moving on to Kindergarten in September, we are 

excited to see what the future holds for them. Thank you to all 

our families for your continued support and kindness throughout 

the years. Our door is always open for Little Scholars Alumni, so 

we know this isn’t goodbye, just a “see you later”! Good luck! 

Social Media 

Make sure to follow us on Instagram and Facebook! Also, be 

sure to check out your child’s private class group for daily 

updates on the class. The private groups are a great way for us 

to keep you updated with pictures and statuses, so make sure 

to keep an eye out! 

 

Congratulations to our staff of 

the month, Vanessa! You 

deserve it for all the hard work 

you do at Little Scholars.  

Great Work! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artist Corner 

 

Shoutout to our Infants for 

these beautiful creations on 

their board. Their hard work 

of creating each piece for the 

Infants to paint using only 

sponges has really paid off! 

Great work! 

As a reminder, Little 

Scholars will be closed on 

Monday, August 7th for the 

Civic Holiday. Have a great 

long weekend! 

We’ll be having some fun in the sun on 

August 30th for Beach Day! 

On this day, Little Scholars  

will be providing water play  

opportunities for the kiddos.    

Please make sure that your 

child/ren have bathing suits 

or extra clothes that are  

appropriate for water play and a towel 

(Weather permitted) 
 

We are thrilled to announce that we will be 

hosting our Annual Summer BBQ this year!!! 

Due to the Pandemic, we haven't been able to 

host it since 2019. 

You are all welcome to join us on Friday, 

August 4th between the hours of 4:00pm -

7:00pm. There will be tons of fun activities, 

loads of yummy food and great company. For 

more details about what to expect and RSVP 

requirements please refer to the email sent in 

July  

We are super excited and hope to see you all 

there! 

 

 

Wednesday, August 9th is 

National Book Lover’s Day! 

Please feel free to bring in 

your favourite story for us 

to read with the class! We 

would also love to see you 

dressed up as your 

favourite storybook 

character! 

 

Dinosaur Day 

 

Show us your dinosaur best 

on Aug 22nd. There will even 

be a very dino special 

guest. Please note that we 

will have dinosaurs visiting 

each classroom. 

 

 


